
Today, the Women’s Premier Soccer League (WPSL) has canceled the 2020 season as 
a result of the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic. While we are disappointed we will not be 
able to play, we understand it was a tough decision and was made with the health and 
safety of everyone in mind.

The WPSL is also exploring options for a fall season that would fill the void of the 
canceled summer season and create an environment for players to return to competitive 
play before the end of the calendar year. If the fall season were to take place, it would 
supplement the potential cancellation of the traditional collegiate season, which takes 
place nationally during the fall semester. 

Stay tuned for additional communications from SouthStar FC. We will be holding training 
sessions, scrimmages and giving our players every opportunity to get touches as soon 
as possible. More to come. 

You can email me at jsaeger@southstarfc.com if you have any questions. Be safe!

John Saeger – Club President 
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